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Village Green Committee Meeting 
Wednesday 11th April 2018
at 8.00pm in the Hare & Hounds

Agenda


1. Present and apologies

Wayne Thomas
Phil Heath
Alan Williams 
Ron Lucas
Dave Pye
Lisa Gray
 
Apologies:
Martin Timmis 
Vicky Timmis
Brenda Marshall
Jon Scutt


2. Approval of the Minutes of 25th October 2017.

The minutes of the last meeting were approved. 

3. Maintenance of Path, Hedge, Trees, Grass & Gate

The path is very wet at the moment. When it’s dry the path needs a weedkiller. The committee agreed to spray a week on Sunday. More roundup will be needed after this application. 

Netting has been put up to stop holes in the hedge. There are 10 – 12 holes in total. ACTION: Hedging plants required for the autumn to fill the holes. 

Trees are growing well. 

Grass - Ron to start mowing to start next week. 

A working party is needed to burn off twigs on the bonfire, and a magnet needs to be purchased to remove nails around the bonfire site.  Agreed the working party would meet at 11am on Sunday 22nd May. 

Joe Ford has requested use of the Green for his 40th party, it was agreed by the Committee under the usual caveats that any damage is paid for. 

The gate to the green on Caernarvon Lane – ACTION: Dave to apply a piece of metal to replace the broken piece, which won’t need welding.

4. New Bench Policy

The options for families purchasing sustainable memorial benches for the green were discussed and agreed. It was suggested that families either:
· Donate £300-£400 (the cost of a normal pine bench) to the Committee, and the Committee purchase an oak bench to ensure it lasts. If this option was to be taken forward, the bench would then have more than one memorial plaque – i.e. would be a shared bench.  
· Donate the full cost of an oak bench if they’d prefer it to be private. 

5. Insurance

Alan has enquired to the Council whether their insurance covered the health and safety of volunteers, and they confirmed that they don’t – the insurance only covers Councillors. So options were discussed - either we ask volunteers to sign a disclaimer before undertaking activities on the green – or the Committee purchases insurance (which would mean the Committee would need to adhere to appropriate regulations). It was AGREED that the Committee needs provide a disclaimer for volunteers working on the green to sign. ACTION: Phil to discuss with Martin Timmis and Martin to advise on a template. It was noted that Christmas tree adornments and any incidents in relation to the adornments also fall outside of the insurance provided by the Council. 


6. Finance.
Finance Report – 11th April, 2018

For the period 25th October 2017 to 31st March 2018

Balance brought forward from 25/10/17 	£4,228.28
Income since 25/20/17                               	£397.00
Comprising: 
	Friends of the Green - £397.00
Expenditure since 25/10/17                       	£23.00
Comprising:
	Padlock - £23.00
Balance as at 31/03/18				£4,602.28

For the period 31st March 2018 to 11th April 2018
Balance brought forward from 31/03/18	£4,602.28

Income since 31/03/18                               	£49.00
Comprising: 
	Friends of the Green - £49.00
Expenditure since 31/03/18                       	£48.00
Comprising:
	Fuel for 2017/18 - £48.00
[bookmark: _GoBack]Balance as at 11/04/18				£4,603.28
It is predicted we will receive funds over this coming year that exceed our expenditure. 


7. AOB


Next Meeting:  Wednesday 9th May 2018
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